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Dear Parents/carers. 

 

Christmas performances 2021 

 

Due to ongoing advice from public health and keeping a watch on the 

rising Covid rates in Middlesbrough we are having to limit the 

number of audience members for the Christmas Performances this 

year. Each year group will be allocated one performance slot only to 

come to watch the performance.  

Please understand that in order to allow the children to perform to 

an audience we must take every precaution to celebrate Christmas 

properly.  

 

We are only able to allocate 2 tickets PER CHILD (Max of 2 tickets 

total if siblings are in the same performance.). Please do not bring 

additional siblings eg babies and toddlers as we must limit numbers . 

 

- Nursery am /pm and 30 hours - Parents to come and see the 

Early Years Performance on Wednesday 8th December. There 

will be a show at 9:30am which will be repeated at 2:00pm. 

(please indicate which one you are coming to). This will last 

around 15-20 minutes. 

- Reception- Parents to come and see the Reception Performance 

on Tuesday 7th December with the show starting at 2:00pm. 

This will last around 20-25 minutes. 

- Year 1 Parents to come and see the Year 1/2 Performance on 

Tuesday 7th December with the show starting at 9:30am. This 

will last around 30-45 minutes. 

- Year 2 -Parents to come and see the Year 1/2 Performance on 

Monday 6th December with the show starting at 2:00pm. This 

will last around 30-45 minutes. 



 

 

- Year 3 -Parents to come and see the Year 3/4 Performance on 

Thursday 9th December with the show starting at 11:00am. 

This will last around an hour. 

- Year 4- Parents to come and see the Year 3/4 Performance on 

Thursday 9th December with the show starting at 2:00pm. This 

will last around an hour. 

 

Unfortunately, we can only invite you into the school on the dates 

specified for your child’s year group only as we have a limited 

capacity. We ask that you do not contact the office to request a 

different day as we will not be able to offer any additional days until 

everyone has responded. 

 

We apologise that this may cause upset, however this is the only way 

that we can make this safe for children, parents and staff. In order to 

further keep everyone safe we do ask that you maintain social 

distancing where possible and wear a mask or face covering whilst 

inside. We will operate a one way system and come in warm clothing 

as the doors and windows will be open to facilitate maximum 

ventilation. 

 

Please note that the doors will be open 30 minutes before the show 

is due to start. Please make sure that you arrive before the specified 

start time. We ask that parents form a queue on the upper school 

playground, your names will be crossed off a list as you go through 

into the hall. Unfortunately, we have found that in previous years 

people arriving late for the show have caused a huge disruption both 

to the audience and the children performing, we will therefore not 

be allowing anyone in once it has started.  

 

If you would like tickets please complete the form via the PA Connect 

app. At the moment as stated we can only offer 2 tickets per child, 

should more tickets become available they may then be offered on a 

first come first served basis. 

I understand these arrangements will not suit everyone and the dates 

may be unsuitable for some so we will endeavour to record sections 

of the show to be sent out for you to watch.  

 



 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs A. Mitchinson 

Principal 
 
 

       
 


